
Brief submission 
To the Productivity Commission, 

I am a General Practitioner in a mixed socioeconomic neighbourhood and every working day 
I see people who cannot afford to pay extra to see the doctor and sometimes go without 
important medications due to financial pressures. The health and general wellbeing of many 
people would suffer if Health care was privatised and co payments were introduced. 
Thankyou for your consideration. 

Dr Marion Pickard 
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